
 

 

 OXFORD DIOCESAN GUILD OF CHURCH BELL RINGERS 

NORTH BUCKS BRANCH 

MINUTES OF BUSINESS MEETING 

Held at Calverton on Saturday 19th August 2017 

 

Chairman’s welcome 

 

The chairman, Graham Bartholomew, welcomed everyone to the meeting which was a short 

business meeting to elect new members 

 

Election of new members 

 

Nominations for election were received for the following: 

 

Name Tower Proposer Seconder 

Doug Vale Sherrington Mark Vale Nat Masters 

Janet Hodgson Buckingham Andrew Spencer Robert Christopher 

Sue Mantle Buckingham Andrew Spencer Robert Christopher 

Veronica Baker Maids Moreton Andrew Spencer Robert Christopher 

David Pearce Maids Moreton Andrew Spencer Robert Christopher 

Sarah Elliott Shenley Mark Findley Becky Fawcett 

 

The nominations for election were proposed by Andrew Spencer and seconded by Lesley Belcher, 

and approved by all voting members present. 


